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Freight Highway Upgrade 
Program 

Dukes Highway works update 

  

 

We are delivering upgrades to improve the safety and 

reliability of national freight routes across the state. The 

$500 million program is funded by the Australian (80%) and 

South Australian (20%) governments over 10 years.  

What’s happening: 
We are undertaking pavement works to improve road safety and 

rideability on the Dukes Highway between Bordertown and the Victorian 

border.  

How this affects you: 

To do these works safely, Dukes Highway will be reduced to a single 

lane with speed restrictions and onsite traffic controllers in place to help 

manage the flow of traffic.  

Speed restrictions will also be required during work hours. Please 

follow traffic management directions while works are in progress. 

Outside of working hours, Dukes Highway will be fully reopened with 

speed restrictions remaining in place. Speed restrictions will also 

remain in place until line marking is fully complete.  

During the works, there may be some noise and dust from time to time, 

but we'll do our best to keep the disruption to a minimum. You might 

also notice some odours, which is normal during asphalt work. 

All works including line marking are now expected to be completed in 

late May 2024. 

For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/FHUP  

• Email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880  

 

When 

Works continuing until late 
May 2024 weather 
permitting 

Hours of operation 

6am-6pm 
Monday to Saturday 

Where 

Dukes Highway, between 
Bull Oak Flat Road and 
Pine Hill Road 
(approximately 8 km east 
of Bordertown) 


